
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Now that the new school year is fully underway, I wanted to draw your attention to some 
important dates coming up this half term:  

Date Title Theme 
Wednesday 23rd September Year 12 Course Review 

Parent Information 
Evening 6:00pm 

Sixth Form team drop-in for parents 
and students to discuss how Year 12s 
have settled in. 

Thursday 24th September Free pizza event at 
Aspire 4:00-6:00pm. 
(Upton Meadows 
Primary School) 

An opportunity for parents and 
students to visit the new Aspire 
Learning Hub at Upton. 

Thursday 24th September KS3 Awards Evening 
7:30pm 

A celebration of students’ 
achievements.  Invitations will be sent 
out later in the term. 
 

Friday 25th September KS4 Awards Evening 
7:30pm 

Friday 25th September Whole School Walk & 
Mufti Day 

A HandS association event: a whole 
school walk around Bugbrooke. Mufti 
Day (£1).  Refreshments available to 
purchase afterwards.   

Wednesday 30th September Year 7 Parent 
Information Evening 
5:30pm (Main Hall) 

A guide on what to expect this year.  
Information on how to support Year 7 
students in English, Maths, Science and 
Languages. 

Friday 2nd October Year 7 Social 6:30-
8:30pm (Main Hall) 

A disco for Year 7 students. 

Tuesday 13th October HandS Coffee Morning  
9:00-10:30am 

A social event for parents and 
supporters of the HandS. 

Wednesday 14th October Year 6 Information 
Evening 5:00-9:00pm 

Open Evening for Year 6 students and 
their parents/ carers. 

Tuesday 20th October Parent Forum 9:00am Sharing of marking policy and 
homework review. 

Wednesday 21st October Sports Awards Evening 
7:00-9:00pm 

A celebration of students’ 
achievements in sport.  Invitations will 
be sent out later in the term. 

Thursday 22nd October Year 10 and 11 English 
& Maths Parent 
Information Evening 
6:00pm 

Information about GCSE English and 
Maths and how to support Year 10 and 
Year 11 students with these courses. 

Continued overleaf 



 

Any further information relating to these events will be posted on our website. 

Please note that the first Parent Forum of the year will provide an opportunity to discuss ideas 
for further information events for parents and carers.  If you are unable to attend and would like 
to put forward suggestions, please contact me via the email address below. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ruth Arratoon 

Head of English & Communication 

r.arratoon@campion.northants.sch.uk 
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